
Tommy has recently returned from Macedonia 
where he was putting in place plans for the 
new 2025 Juniper crop.

It is still far too early to comment on the yield 
and quality of the crop. The harvest will not start 
until September. However, given the volatility 
around the world, purchase plans for Beacon 
Commodities seem to start earlier every year.

2024 Crop
The quality of the 2024 crop was good and tied in 
with a lower global demand for Juniper. Beacon 
Commodities are pleased with their ‘buffer’ stocks of 
Juniper moving forward. Caution must be exercised 
when looking at the new crop as there are quantities 
of 2024 crop still unsold due to a drop in demand 
throughout 2024.

Forest Fires
Close attention will be paid to the weather conditions 
throughout the summer. In 2024 there were numerous 
forest fi res all over Macedonian resulting in 
Government restrictions on entering the mountainous 
areas. It may be something this region may need to 
get accustomed to. Many of the fi res are started 
unintentionally via broken glass bottles magnifying 
the sun light and light the dry grass.

Please feel free to contact either Tommy or 
Michael direct to discuss any of the above points 
in greater detail.

Tommy can be contacted on either +44 7900 244 939 
or tommy@beaconcommodities.co.uk.

Michael can be contacted on either +44 1273 844 264 
or michael@beaconcommodities.co.uk.
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What we hope the 2025 crop looks like

Fingers crossed these will ripen


